Email from Chris Reed, United Renewables, with comments on the VRF Product and Tariff Methodology Consultation

Sent: 09 January 2025 11:50

Subject: Consultation relating to reverse flow

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a renewable energy developer with numerous green gas projects at various stages of development our concern in relation to the consultation lies primarily in the proposed costings of using the VRF service to transport the gas- we feel this would be prohibitive from an investment perspective and would therefore limit the opportunity to build additional sites, or increase the output of existing sites where there is limited capacity available.

Chris Reed United Renewables